
Pulpit Announcements 
Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

October 4, 2020 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the Saint 
Clare Home, which will be a future home for unwed mothers in South 
Carolina. We’re happy to support the effort to launch this important 
outreach!   http://stclareshomesc.org 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary are in memory of Robert Striedl. May he 

rest in peace! 
 

• Our Wednesday Bible Study continues this coming week. We’ll 
discuss the dark figure of Lamech and the emergence of polygamy in 
Genesis 4. All are invited to tune in via Grace Lily. 

 
• This coming Saturday, October 10, we continue our October Healing 

Masses. As a help to receive God’s grace and strength, every Saturday 
of October we will have a Healing Mass at 11:00 AM with the 
Anointing of the Sick. All in need of the sacrament are welcome! 
Additional safety and sanitary precautions will be in place.  
 

• This Sunday afternoon at 1:00 PM, we’ll have our annual Blessing of 
Pets under the pavilion. All pets – big and small - are welcome! 
Additional spacing will be observed.  

 
• As a parish, we’ve been blessed with the talent and resources to 

develop and enhance an extensive live-streaming service. With this 
blessing comes a responsibility. As such, I encourage all parishioners 
to please share our content with their friends, neighbors, and co-
workers. Whether it’s a homily, a Book Club session, a Bible Study 
session, or any of our devotions, please share what we’re able to do 
here with other believers and people of goodwill. Not all parishes 
have the resources to do what we’re able to do here. Please be 
generous and share our content. 

 

http://stclareshomesc.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChsKqxQV4-9BVgHa0O4KLTA

